
Do you want to have a say in improving services from Health or Social Care? 

Cambridgeshire Alliance for Independent Living is a local independent charity that 

works to improve services by raising the voice of people living with all disabilities. 

One of the ways we do this is by bringing people with all disabilities and carers (called 

Independent Members), Health and Social Care teams, and voluntary sector 

organisations (such as Age UK, Voice Ability, Cam Sight and the Carer’s Trust) together 

at ‘Partnership Board’ meetings.  

The Partnership Boards are opportunities for you to have your say about what is good 

about Health and Social Care services, such as home care and day centres, and what 

you would like to improve or where you would like to see changes. Recent activities by 

the Partnership Boards include raising concerns about Home Care, which are now 

being examined closely by the County Council, involvement in helping to develop a new 

Carers Strategy and involvement in the process for choosing organisations to run 

Carers Services. 

Interested in getting involved? We are looking for new Independent Members to join our 

boards. We offer full training and support, out of pocket expenses and reimbursement of 

travel. If you think this could be you, please contact Leisha O’Brien, Development 

Officer at Cambridgeshire Alliance for Independent Living by phoning 0300 111 2301 or 

email leisha@cambridgeshirealliance.org.uk 

To find out more, take a look at Partnership Board pages on our website 

www.cambridgeshirealliance.org.uk  
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